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Class Picnics 
Please be reminded that the class picnics are on for all classes tomorrow. Years K-2 are 
having a ‘fun’ day at school, Year 3 and 4 are off to Ten Pin bowling and Year 5 and 6 are 
going to the Waterworks. I’m sure all students will have a lovely final day for 2013. 
 
Year 6 2013 
The Year 6 graduation ceremony was a great event yesterday afternoon in the hall. Thanks 
to Ms Waldock and Ms Williamson for organizing such an important and memorable 
occasion. Tonight the Year 6 students will be having their Reggae themed farewell dinner. 
Special thanks to the incredible parent team who have done such a wonderful job preparing 
for this special event. 
 
School Annual Report Surveys 
Each year the school produces an annual school report which outlines achievements by our 
school community. We also survey a number of parents, teachers and students. A link to the 
survey has been e mailed to all parents and we hope that many parents may access the link 
and complete the survey.  
WHPS Student Engagement Parent survey 2013 https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7M5KW5B 
WHPS Reading Parent Survey 2013                       https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/78ZGS29 
 
School on Weekends 
Please be advised that no persons are allowed on the school premises after hours, during 
the holidays and on the weekends. The school security phone number is 1300 880 021, 
please call this number if you do see intruders. Thank you for your anticipated support of our 
school. 
 
Kindergarten 2014 
This week parents will be sent the login details for the Best Start assessments for early 
2014. The login details will also be posted on the school website. 
 
Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop will be open during the holidays on Saturday 18 January from 9-11am. 
 
David Scotter 
Principal 
 
Sydney North Junior Dance Ensemble Auditions 
Recently four students auditioned for the 2014 Sydney North Junior Dance Ensemble, Breeana Burns, 
Holly Mather, Erin Gaw and Sienna Coelho The girls did an amazing job and all showed wonderful 
Wheeler Way attributes by doing their personal best. We were extremely excited that Holly, Erin and 
Sienna were nominated for call back auditions.  They all performed amazingly well and although they 
didn’t make the final ensemble they were congratulated by the committee. We are extremely proud of all 
our dance representatives. 
 
Mrs Priscilla Wright    
Dance Co-ordinator 2013 

 
 

COMING 
EVENTS 

 
Tues 17 Dec 
Yr 6 Farewell 
Dinner  
 
Wed 18 Dec 
K-6 Class 
Picnics 
School 
ENDS!!! 
 
2014 DATES 
 
Tues 28 Jan 
Staff return 
 
Wed 29 Jan 
Years 1-6 
return 
 
Wed 29-Fri 31 
Jan 
Kindergarten 
complete Best 
Start 
assessments 
 
Mon 3 Feb 
Kindergarten 
start 
 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS TO ALL OF OUR STUDENTS, PARENTS AND FAMILIES, 
 FROM THE WHEELER HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL STAFF.  

We look forward to seeing you all in 2014. 
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